
White’s Wood Academy’s annual ‘Secondary 

Showcase’ event. 

From 3:15-4:45pm on Tuesday 3rd October 2023, we will 

be hosting a ‘Secondary Showcase’ event in our school hall. 

At this event, Year 5 and Year 6 pupils, parents and carers 

will have the opportunity to meet representatives from a 

range of local secondary schools. This will be a brilliant 

opportunity for you to speak to representatives, look at 

prospectuses and gather information before completing 

your secondary school application. 

If you would like to attend this event, please contact our 

office team on whiteswoodoffice@talloaksacademy.co.uk 

and let them know your name, your child’s name and how 

many individuals will be attending in total. 
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